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To: City Council
From: Lisa Morgan, City Recorder
Date: March 14, 2017

Re: Budget Committee Appointments

Background:

Two positions became available on our Budget Committee as of December 31,
2016. Those two terms that expired are Dr. Paul Slater and Bruce Peet’s positions.

Letters were mailed to both committee members notifying them of their terms
expiring, thanking them for their service to their community as well as a blank
application to re-apply.

A notice of these vacancies were posted on our website along with an application,
and on the city Facebook page with a link to our website. A notice encouraging
citizens to apply was also published in the Central Oregonian with a February24t
deadline to submit an application.

Two applications were received by Dr. Paul Slater and Bruce Peet prior to the
deadline.

Recommendation:

Staff recommends re-appointing Dr. Paul Slater and Bruce Peet for another three
year term that would expire 12/31/2020.
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